From: Takei Yamasaki
To: Clerk
Subject: Government Center Solar Grant - Could you kindly forward to ali Commissioners? -

Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 12:10:29 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I was notified last night about the possibility of seeking a grant for solar panels at the
Government Center. I am wholeheartedly in support of implementing the best practices in
building and infrastructural design in new development / building improvements as a matter of
principle. To rely on antiquated, compromising systems when superior, proven innovations are
available and even mundane, is to restrict our community from carrying on alongside those
that show leadership within a Nation fundamentally based on progress as a value. When faced
with opportunity, we should do our best to be our best. Let the higher performer become the
standard, rather than the alternative!

Sincerely,

Takei Yamasaki, Empire
212-361-9463



